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To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>, students
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From Rosemary Trible, President, Fear 2 Freedom

Please join us for “Where Is The Line Celebration Night” to be held at 6 p.m. on
Wednesday, Nov. 9th!

Fear 2 Freedom (F2F) is a nonprofit organization dedicated to bringing hope and
healing to victims of sexual abuse. Its mission is to redeem and restore lives
broken by abuse, and through its Where Is The Line initiative, to educate and
empower colleges and communities to work to prevent sexual abuse.

“Where Is The Line Celebration Night” will be held at 6 p.m. on Wednesday, Nov.
9, in the David Student Union ballroom. CNU students will assemble F2F after-
care Kkits for victims of sexual abuse and will participate in a “Heal a Heart Walk” to
deliver the kits to Riverside Regional Medical Center at 7:30 p.m. The walk is
intended to show compassion for victims and to provide basic toiletries and
clothing, as victims’ clothing is kept as evidence. The evening will conclude with a
candlelight vigil next to the emergency department at Riverside.

Please join us! The kit-assembly event will include music by DJ Chris Rice, a Big
Top Events photo booth, Chick-fil-A and more! For more information, visit

Facebook and Twitter (keywords: Where Is The Line).
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